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Many thanks to Y6 for their assembly this week on The Kingdom of God. It was lovely to welcome 
you all back to our school to celebrate and pray together. 

Y5 Assembly on Thursday 6th October at 9am. As we begin the month of October we will look at the 
month of the Holy Rosary and our devotion to Our Lady.

HARVEST COLLECTION. If you are able and can bring in a tin for the collection then that would be 
lovely. I do appreciate that it may be a little difficult this year so please do not worry. The collection 
is on Friday 7th October and the tins will go down to the Saint Aidan’s Food Bank. 

Here is a website that the Local Authority have suggested to support families.  We also have links to 
Caritas at Saint Aidan’s so please come and see me if you feel that you need some support. 

https://www.manchester.gov.uk/helpinghands

Y2 will be representing the school at a football completion next week. We wish them well!

Y3 will also be visiting the library next week. All KS2 children will visit the library over the next few 
weeks. I know that the children will enjoy visiting the library and seeing the books that are available 
to them to loan from the library. 

Many thanks for your continued support,


